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Dear Parents and Carers, 

SATs Week 

On Tuesday 9th May — Friday 12th May, our wonderful Beech Class children will be completing their Standard Assessment Tests (SATs). They 
have worked so hard at their revision and Johnny and his team have prepared the children really well. We all wish them the best of luck next 
week. There will be a SATs Breakfast Club next week—from 8:15am, just for Beech class. It will be free of charge and all Beech children are 

encouraged to attend.  

Community Breakfast Next Week 

There will be no Community Breakfast next week as the hall will be used just for Beech class. Community Breakfst will resume on Wednesday 
17th May 2023.  

Coronation of King Charles 3rd 

I will be leading an assembly with the children about this historic event and we will be enjoying a “Coronation Themed” lunch in the school hall 
tomorrow. Nicky and her team will be serving a buffet style lunch with lots of treats. Remember that school will be CLOSED on Monday 8th 

May as this is an additional Bank Holiday.  

Diary Dates for Parents/Carers 

• 16th June 2023 — Wider Opportunities Music Concert 

• Week Commencing 19th June 2023 — Beech class at Foxlease in Hampshire 

• 27th June 2023 — Kentish Town / University College School swap day (details to follow) 

• Friday 30th June 2023 — Summer Fair 

• Friday 7th July 2023 — reports to parents/carers 

• Week Commencing 10th July 2023—Chestnut and Sycamore cycle training 

• 19th July 2023 —  6pm Y6 Show in the school hall  

• 20th July 2023—2pm Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly (in the playground) 

• 21st July 2023 — 9.30am Other Leavers’ Assembly (staff and children leaving) 

• 21st July 2023 — 1.15pm school finishes for summer. 

Paris Trip Meeting 

On Friday 5th May at 2:30pm there will be a short meeting in the Science Lab for the parents/carers of children who will be travelling to Paris. 
Please bring your child’s passport and Global Health Insurance card.  

Foxlease Payments 

Please make begin to make payment for the Foxlease trip on ParentPay and thank you to those parents and carers who have already done so. Full 
payment must be made by July 1st. Many thanks. 

Best wishes, 

James Humphries - Headteacher 

 
 
 



Bounce-a-thon 
On Thursday 18th May we will be holding our annual Bounce-a-thon in school.  

What is a Bounce-a-thon? 

This is an event organised by the Friends of Kentish Town, both as a fun day for the children and to help raise money for 
the school.  A bouncy castle will be in the MUGA for the day and each class will have a time slot for bouncing.  The chil-
dren will be invited to jump in small groups and we ask that they try and gather some sponsorship for their ef-
forts.  Sponsorship is for effort not number of jumps and the children always remember it as a great day!  More details 
about the day and how to sponsor the children will be coming soon.  


